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Report as of June 28, 2016 

 

 Action Items In-progress/Pending:  

 
 Announcements:  

 
SCCR’s Child Care Supervisors Receive NARA Credential 

 

The Section for Child Care Regulation is pleased to announce that eight Child 

Care Supervisors have earned the National Regulatory Professional Credential 

from the National Association for Regulatory Administration (NARA).   

 

Candidates for the credential must: 

 

 Complete the following online courses: 

 Introduction to Regulatory Enforcement 

 Phases of Licensing, Investigation and Evidence 

 Balanced Use of Authority, Managing Complaints and Suppressing 

Illegal Operations 

 History, Rule-Making and Ethics in Human Care Regulation 

 Sign a commitment to NARA’s code of ethics,    

 Obtain a supervisor’s recommendation, and 

 Pass a comprehensive course exam.  

 

The NARA credential recognizes professional behavior and achievement and 

affirms that these staff possess a unique body of knowledge. In addition, the 

NARA credential certifies their commitment to continuous professional growth 

and to excellence in human care licensing.  
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